
Communication from Public
 
 
Name:
Date Submitted: 10/23/2022 09:36 AM
Council File No: 22-0392 
Comments for Public Posting:  This is one more bad decision by the LA city council. Now is not

the time to put profits over pedestrian safety. Now is not the time
to take another action which will literally sully the image of Los
Angeles. No constituent group wants billboards, so why are you
considering this. We will not forget your decisions. 



Communication from Public
 
 
Name: Lisa M Schumacher
Date Submitted: 10/23/2022 02:09 PM
Council File No: 22-0392 
Comments for Public Posting:  Re: Metro Transit Communication Network (TCN) Comments

and City Council File No. 22-0392 I strongly oppose the
installation of Digital Billboards in my community. Please see the
attached letter. 



October 23, 2022 
 
To: City Council  
https://cityclerk.lacity.org/publiccomment/  File # 22-0392   
 
 
Re: Metro Transit Communication Network (TCN) Comments and City Council File No. 22-0392 
 

Dear Council Members,  
 
I learned the City plans to install large digital billboards at several locations, including at the 90 
freeway intersection with Culver Boulevard.   
 
I agree with Mike Bonin’s June 1, 2022 Comment Letter:  The proposed project is clearly for 
revenue generation purposes, digital billboards are self-evidently dangerous, and the Ballona 
Wetlands are a critical coastal resource. 
 
I am strongly opposed to this idea.  Having lived in this area for the past 28 years, the wetlands 
are a vital part of our ecosystem.  Any light pollution that disrupts the delicate balance for 
animals and plants is bad for our environment.  I would hope that we have learned something 
about the importance of considering our impact on the world around us with all of the evidence 
of climate change.  Placing digital signs to make money at the risk to our environment is a bad 
decision.   
 
I urge you to say no to the currently proposed Metro Transit Communication Network.   
 
 
Los Angeles deserves better. 
 

Respectfully, 
 
Lisa M Schumacher 
13240 Fiji Way, Unit G 
Marina Del Rey, CA 90292     
 

Cc: Mike Bonin email to: councilmember.bonin@lacity.org 
 


